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Warden Danny Muise Ref # 1240018 
P.O. Box 10 
Tusket, Nova Scotia 
B0W 3M0 
 
Sent via email: admin@munargyle.com 
 
January 4, 2022 
 
Warden Muise, 
 
Please let me express to you and Council my best wishes for a safe and healthy New 
Year. I look forward to working with you in the year ahead. 
 
Thank you for your letter dated November 29, 2021 regarding the Pubnico Head 
Carpool Lot, particularly the lack of lighting at this location. I share the safety concerns 
of Council. 
 
I have brought forward this matter with staff from the Department of Public Works who 
have looked into the matter. I am pleased to advise that staff have indicated that this will 
be addressed, and lighting will be installed at the carpool lot. It is expected that this 
work will be completed in the spring. Staff have also been made aware of the 
accessibility concerns. 
 
Thank you for raising this concern with me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Hon. Colton LeBlanc, MLA 
Argyle 


